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November 8, 1968

Mr. Dan Sweat

The Mayor's Office
City Hall

Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Mr. Sweat:

You are invited to attend the ground-breaking ceremonies
for the 220-units of low rent housing to be constructed under the
turnkey method to be held on the Gilbert Road site Tuesday, November 19,
1968 at 10:00 a.m. The site is located in southeast Atlanta at the
intersection of Gilbert Road and Flynn Road, as indicated on the
attached map.

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. will officially break the ground
for this $h-million development. This project has been made possible
through the very fine efforts of Claridge Towers Company as developers
and The Whiting-Turner Contracting Company as contractors.

We hope you will be present at this brief ceremony which
marks another stride forward in Atlanta's low rent housing program.

Sincerely, e
Lol & . H

Edwin L. Sterne
Chairman
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